
Commit your work to the Lord & it will succeed - Proverbs 16:3 

We want to THANK YOU, our Customers 

for 33 GREAT SEASONS!    
We just want to remind you that our  

Service Automatically Renew Each Year. 
Be sure to notify us of any changes.  We will start your 

services for you at the appropriate time.   

FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA 
Facebook: Living Water Lawn & Tree Care 

Instagram: @livingwaterlawncare 

Do YOU Love Our Service??? 
Your feedback is  

important to us, so we 
would like to ask you a 

quick favor.  
We would really  

appreciate it if you 
could take a few 

minutes to leave us  
a review! 

                          Living Water is a great place   
      to work! Know someone who 
      is looking for a 
      great career?  
 
We are hiring and training now.  
use the QR code to go directly 
to our website.  

You can refer a friend from your account on 
our website, or be sure to have them  

mention that you referred them. We will add 
a $30 credit to your account!  

Hello Everyone! 
 When winter hit last year on November 5th, 
none of us knew it would just barely let go in April. So 
now what? If you still have leaves and debris on your 
lawn as you read this, time’s up! Grab 
your rake and then your mower. (If you 
are unable to clean up your lawn debris 
for any reason, give us a call, and we can 
refer you to a great landscape maintenance company 
that can help you out.) If you don’t have a ton of debris 

on your lawn, but it’s matted down, just 
grab your mower. Either way I want you 
to mow really short on the first mow 

(about 1 inch), and this year your second mow too. No 
groaning out there; I could have asked you to clean the 
garage. 
 Then start mowing at 3 
inches. Short mows clean it up 
and green it up. Then mowing longer keeps it greener, 
more weed resistant, and helps your lawn hold water. 
This year in Spokane especially, that’s important! The 
city council’s majority says we can’t water our own lawns 
as we see fit. The mayor thinks we should be able to but 

not the council. Mowing high will help,  
because on June 1st your water rights in  
Spokane are going to change. When we get 
closer to that date I will offer some tips that 

will help. No matter where you live though, mowing 
longer in spring and summer is a great practice. 
 A lot of people ask why we don’t recommend 
power raking. Well first, mowing 
short accomplishes about the 
same thing. Second, power raking 
can cause severe lawn damage, 
promote weeds and crabgrass, and does little to nothing 
for thatch control. The matted grass on top isn’t thatch. 
Some thatch is important, but too much thatch causes 
disease, ties up nutrients, and lessens water’s  
effectiveness. Controlling thatch can be done with Core 
Aeration or Organic Thatch Reducer. Both practices have 
other benefits as well. Oh yeah, and we can 
do them for you! 32 

Years 
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At Living Water we pride ourselves by using the 
best products available and applying them with 
care.  We want our service to be something that 
you can count on because you matter to us. We 
strive to show you that each time we have the  
opportunity to serve you. 

 
 

“Yesterday, our lawn received the spring application by  
Jeremy. Unfortunately, I didn't know he was coming (which 
is not a problem) but the day before I had been raking pine 
needles and left a couple of piles on the grass to put in the 
bin when my bin got emptied today. Jeremy very kindly  
removed the piles of needles on the lawn before he sprayed. 
I feel so bad that I left them and that he had to do that. Just 
another little piece of kindness that I see from Living Water 
in caring for our lawn. Thank you so much for the extra  
special care!” 
  - Lynne, Fairwood 

Visit us at  www.livingwaterlawncare.com 
For more tips, employee features & more! 

Call 509-487-3439 
Email at contactus@livingwaterspray.com 

Early Bird Prepay and Save  

Prepay for your services this season and you 
will receive a 5% discount. You can find out your 

prepay total by visiting our website or contacting our 
office at 509-487-3439 

*Exclusions apply - Contact office for details* 

• Full Service Pest Control 
• Spider Barrier Program 
• Premier Pest Program 
• Ants, Carpenter Ants, & 
    Termites 
• Wasps 
• Rodents 
• And More… 

• Lawn Fertilization 
• Tree and Shrub Care 
• Shrub Bed Weed Control 
• Insect and Disease Control 
• Weed Control 
• Noxious Weed Control 
• Aerations 
• Organic Lawn Options 
• And More… 
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 We will be going all out to get each and every 
one of you taken care of this spring. We do continue to 
face a tight labor market, but shout out to our leadership 
team for doing their best to find folks that fit our  
standards and values. If you know 
someone who can work hard and 
be others-focused, Living Water 
may be what they or you are  
looking for. We are a great place 
to work. I mean it. Look at me; they’ve kept me around 
for 32 years. We have openings for Technician Trainee 
and Technician Assistant.  

 Finally, people are pretty angry out 
there. The age of offense has morphed into 
the age of out-RAGE. People we agree with 
and don’t agree with are raging. Sometimes 
it’s even me/us. Jesus said, “do good to 

those who harm you.” Well, that’s just not natural, is it? 
It is however something I have admired 
in others. I bet many of you feel the 
same. Years ago my pastor began to talk 
about under-reacting. These days more 
than ever that is a sanity tool. I can’t do this on my own, 
but when I ask God to help, I do it more often. It doesn’t 
kill me to listen to someone I don’t agree with.  
Sometimes I learn something. When God found me, I was 

pretty unlovable. He managed 
though. Jesus often said, “now you 
do likewise.” My hope and prayer for 
all of us is “God help us do likewise.” 

Loving people never goes out of style! 
 

 
Blessings and see you soon! 
Mike Fairburn  


